
Dear Members of the Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Association,  

 I am honored to be a recipient of the 2019 ADMA International Scholarship at the Pennsylvania 

College of Technology, and I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your continued support 

towards students who need it the most.  

 I am a Sophomore at the Pennsylvania College of Technology majoring in Aviation Maintenance 

Technology. As I continue through schooling, I will be testing for my Airframe and Powerplant Certificate 

and aim to minor in Business my last two years of my four year program. My goal in aviation is to work 

as a mechanic and move up to a management or marketing position within a company. I hope to one 

day work at the Lehigh Valley International Airport at an aircraft charter, maintenance and management 

service on the airport grounds. Currently, I am working as a Student Desk Assistant in the Office of 

Student Engagement and Presidential Student Ambassador at the Pennsylvania College of Technology. I 

also volunteer for the Wildcat Events Board as a Marketing Liaison for Pennsylvania College of 

Technology and volunteer for the Northampton County 4-H during horse shows, tack swaps and 

community service events.  

 Your scholarship has opened a door and the prospect of a brighter future and will play a key role 

in shaping me into a successful person in the future. Donors like you make life brighter for us and I can 

only hope that one day, I too will be in a position to bring a smile to another needy student.  

 I cannot express my gratitude enough, and I want you to know that your generous support will 

see me achieve my dreams.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kate Ruggiero  


